Workshop Meeting of the Livonia Town Board
Held at the Livonia Town Hall
Monday, August 28, 2023

Supervisors present: Hass, Hiller, Kluge and Spencer
Staff present: Clerk/Treasurer Hammre, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Fiedler, Maintenance Superintendent Kelly,

Parks and Cemetery Superintendent Aubart.
The Workshop Meeting came to order at 6:20 p.m.

Hass stated that the meeting was to update the Fire Department Lease. Hiller and Hass both had researched
current lease rates for similar buildings in the area. Discussion ensued about the services that Livonia
Township provides for the lease area. These services include water, septic, lawn care, snow removal, and
routine alarm maintenance. Also discussed was that all these services are also preformed at Station One, and
the costs at Station One are included in the Fire District expenses that are invoiced to all Townships and the
City of Zimmerman served by the Fire District. Livonia Township pays roughly 47% of the costs of the Fire
District, 38% of the calls are within the Livonia Township limits.

The assembly determined that the square footage cost of $9.00 per square foot covers the going rate of rental
and the cost of services provided on the property.

Hass/Kluge unanimous to table the meeting until the Board Meeting that will follow this meeting, allowing time
for the Board members to consider the adjustment.

Dated this 25" day of September 2023
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Chair or Vice Chair Clerk/Tréasurer or Deputy Clerk/Treasurer




